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April 9, 1979

P RN-L I-79-110

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE 251-79-2
TURKEY POINT UNIT 4

DATE OF OCCURRENCE: MARCH 10, 1979

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION 6.9.2
CHARGING PUMP 4B

The attached Licensee Event Report is being submitted in accordance with
Technical Specification 6.9.2 to provide 30-day notification of the sObject
occurrence.

Very truly yours,

.Vice President
Power Resources
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Attachment

cc: Director, Office of Inspection and EnforceIn.nt (30)
Director, Office of Management Information and Program Control (3)
Robert Lowenstein, Esquire
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